
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 29 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question  What action has the Convener taken to progress the 

recommendation of the Music is Audible working group and 

the report prepared by the Music Venues Trust that the 

council should consider adopting the agent of change 

principle? 

Answer   
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